

Perform. Transform.

Congratulations! Your student David Fresolone wrote a winning play in the New York State Theatre Education Association Student Writing Contest. There were over forty submissions this year.

The play, "The Sole Reader" will be performed at the 2018 Student Conference at the Villa Roma Hotel in Calicoon, NY next January. We hope that you and James will be able to attend the Student Conference to see the production of their play at the Saturday Night Showcase. Students from around the state will audition to perform the winning plays under the direction of NYSTEA teachers. We will award the attending playwrights with a certificate, and the performers, directors and playwrights will meet for a discussion of the pieces after the performances.

Thank you for sponsoring David in the playwriting contest. I enjoyed reading their play and look forward to meeting David and seeing the performance.

Cheers,

Mark Solkoff
President, NYSTEA